
To: "FOREST HILL, LEASIDE, and NORTH TORONTO ARENA NOMINATING PANEL" 

C/O Public Appointments Secretariat, City clerk' s office 

From: Forest Hill Hockey Association 

Re : Application for members to the Larry Grossman Forest Hill Memorial Arena Board 

Please be it known that Mr. Allen Schacht has applied and is accepted as our nominated 

representative to the Larry Grossman Forest Hill Memorial Arena on behalf of the Forest Hill 

Hockey Association and its board of directors. Should you require further information or 

clarification feel free to contact me at your convenience. 

Thank You 

Dr. Michael G Cohen D.D.S. 

President 

FHHA 
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